
 

 

Thanks giving 

On 18th December 2023, Thanks giving program was organized by the junior college cultural 

committee for all the staff of the college. The program was a beautiful idea of our vice 

principal ma’am. Everyone was personal invited by our Vice Principal ma’am and the 

cultural committee. The main motto for this activity was to thank each and everyone who 

works so dedicatedly for the institute and their work sometimes go unnoticed unintentionally. 

The event was full of games and fun. Everyone enjoyed this relaxing session. The prize 

winners were awarded with gifts (tiffin boxes). The activity was hosted by Ms. Purva 

Bansode and Ms. Aparna Kambli (Cultural committee). Student volunteers helped the 

committee in managing the entire session. The program was concluded with vote of Thanks 

and distribution of Thank you cards and chocolates. Everyone had a smile on their face at the 

end of the activity.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


